
 
 

January 27, 2017 
 
 
 
Ms. Eileen Supko, Principal 
Energy Resources International, Inc.  
1015 18th Street, N.W. Suite 650 
Washington, DC 20036 
 
 
Dear Ms. Supko: 
 
I would like to invite you to participate as a speaker at the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission’s (NRC) Fuel Cycle Information Exchange (FCIX).  The FCIX will be held on  
June 13-14, 2017, at the NRC Auditorium, Two White Flint North, 11545 Rockville Pike, 
Rockville, MD 20852.   
 
This 2-day conference is hosted by the Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards, and 
Environmental Review of the Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards.  The FCIX is a 
public meeting that continues to grow in popularity with hundreds of attendees representing 
government, industry, members of the public, and other fuel cycle industry stakeholders from 
the United States and other countries.  The FCIX provides an open forum for stakeholders to 
learn, share, and discuss information on significant regulatory activities, processes, and 
emergent issues related to the nuclear fuel cycle. 
 
We are requesting that you participate as a keynote speaker.  Your presentation, "The U.S. 
Nuclear Fuel Cycle – Looking Forward to 2020," during the FCIX 2015 was well received, and 
we would request that you give a similar presentation.  The keynote address will be held on  
June 13, 2017.  
 
We hope you are able to accept this invitation, and if you are able to participate, we request that 
you complete, sign, and return the enclosed speaker information form to Ms. DyLanne 
Duvigneaud or Ms. Mollie Semmes, the coordinators for the FCIX, by March 30, 2017 to ensure 
inclusion in the final printed program.  The contact information for Ms. Duvigneaud and Ms. 
Semmes is provided below.  
 
 
POINT OF CONTACT:  DyLanne Duvigneaud POINT OF CONTACT:  Mollie Semmes 
E-MAIL:  Dylanne.Duvigneaud@nrc.gov   E-MAIL:  Mollie.Semmes@nrc.gov  
TELEPHONE:  301-415-4010   TELEPHONE:  301-415-7486
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For additional FCIX news and conference related information including online registration 
please access the FCIX website at:  http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/conference-
symposia/fcix.html. 
  
We look forward to seeing you at the FCIX. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
       /RA/ 
 
 
      Craig G. Erlanger, Director 
      Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards, 
        and Environmental Review 
      Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
        and Safeguards 
 
 
Enclosure:   
Speaker Information Form 
 
cc:  D. Duvigneaud 
       M. Semmes  
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